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13 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – New Technology & E-Safety -  Wednesday 18 November 2020 
 
For the past eight years Wildern School has held a series of parental learning events that are called 
WINKs (Wildern, Interactive Nights of Knowledge).  Our WINK event this month will be live streamed 
via YouTube and cover Google Education tools like Google Classroom as well as some tips on e-
safety and how students can use their Chromebooks to support learning.  
 
The broadcast will begin at 6.00pm and will be accessible via the WINK area on the school website 
here 
 
We do hope you can tune in and take part in this broadcast. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Broadribb     Mr M Knight 
Senior Leader of Learning    Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.wildern.hants.sch.uk/teaching-and-learning/wink/

